Marc Komer, Chair Mendocino County Library Advisory Board 17400 Shafer Ranch Road Willits, CA 95490

Carre Brown, Chair Board of Supervisors, County of Mendocino 501 Low Gap Road Ukiah, CA 95482

January 8, 2019

Re: Calendaring a BOS/LAB Workshop

Dear Chair Brown:

Congratulations on your appointment as Chair of the Board of Supervisors.

At the July 2018 Board of Supervisors meeting your board stated that the Library Advisory Board needs to let go of past conflicts and work with the County for the common goal of sustaining and growing the library. At the July 18th LAB meeting Janelle Rau said you are interested in getting beyond any disagreement about the formation of Cultural Services Agency. I believe that we need to find better ways to communicate and rebuild mutual respect.

As you may know I asked former Chair Dan Hamburg to calendar a BOS/LAB workshop. I mailed him letters on August 15th and September 26th without response. Both of our boards are ready and willing to rebuild communication and mutual respect.

In order to accomplish these goals, the LAB would like to schedule a workshop with the Library Board of Directors to take place at your earliest convenience. The LAB will present its annual report at the workshop.

I request that we meet in a conference room rather than your chambers to enhance better participation and dialogue. I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Marc Komer

Cc: LAB

Karen Horner